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April 27, 2021 

 

IQ Homebuilders 

Attn: Brett Shelton 

 

Re: 2338 SW Old Port Road (Lot 725, Eagle Creek)  

 

Vista Structural Engineering, LLC, was asked to address the following rough-in inspection item for the house being 

built at 2338 SW Old Port Road: 

 

Does hole drilled vertically through LVL for wire, as shown on the following page, affect the structural integrity 

of the LVL?  The hole drilled vertically does not affect the structural integrity of the LVL.  The bearing condition is 

achieved at the studs adjacent to the garage door, and the sheathing along the exterior is uninterrupted along the 

length of the LVL.  We therefore recommend approval of the LVL as it is currently installed, with the drilled vertical 

hole.    

 

Our firm appreciates the opportunity to serve you.  If you have any questions or if you need anything further, 

please feel free to contact us. 

 

Sincerely, 

Vista Structural Engineering, LLC 

 

 

Dennis Heier, P.E. 

04/27/2021
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